NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
City of Elkhart
City Council

Friday, July 26, 2019

Members of the City Council my be attending an Ice Cream Celebration
3:00 p.m.
Ice Cream Celebration for the EYAA Rangers

City of Elkhart City Hall

A possible quorum of the City Council may be in attendance at the event.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council. No action will be taken at this event

regarding any official city business. This notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open
Meetings Act.

CERTIFICATION

| certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum was posted an the City Hall Bulletin Board of the City
of Elkhart, 110 West Parker, Elkhart, Texas on July 23, 2019 at 9:00 a.m.

X A/MMJ
Ami Ashworth
City Secretary




